
To the Selection of Bills Committee,

The government by providing indemnity to pharmaceutical companies claims liability for products fromthe pharmaceutical companies. However, the government is an institution of people not an artificialbody. It is the members of government whom really claim the responsibility taken away frompharmaceutical companies. These people whom occupy positions in the government therefore can betrialled in a court of law for their responsibilities. 

It is necessary to protect those in government from the responsibility of products from a pharmaceuticalcompany. If we do not protect our members of government we are simply weakened and vulnerable.This is a national security issue.

Kind regards,
Ty Lackmann
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